
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday Service Cancelled Due To Covid Spread 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
November 17, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

Due to some COVID spread in our community and within our own family as well, we thought it would be 

best to cancel church this Sunday.  

 

Our apologies and thank you for understanding.  

 

We look forward to gathering again on November 28. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


